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The Division have been involved in the writing of the ACS policy statement with the 
Committee on Chemical Safety and the Office of Public Affairs. This writing team is 
chaired by Ken Fivizzani who is providing a report on the status of this work. 

This committee has continued to track OSHA and EPA regulatory announcements and 
agendas for items that the Division can provide useful input on. 

 

 
 

 
	
	

 

	

 


